POWER COUNTY COMMISSIONER MINUTES

The Board of Power County Commissioners met in special session on Tuesday, October
15, 2002. Present were Commissioners Ken Estep, Chairman, and Janet S. Chapman.
Commissioner Valerie Hoybjerg was present via speaker telephone. Also present was
Power County Clerk Christine Steinlicht.

500 POCATELLO AVENUE — RENOVATIONS: The Commissioners reviewed the
quotes for installation of a heating and cooling systems at the 500 Pocatello Avenue.
Following discussion, it was moved by Commissioner Estep, seconded by Commissioner
Chapman, to award the bid for heating and cooling in the basement to Sierra Heating &
Cooling. Carried.

IDAHO ASSQCIATION OF COUNTIES 5™ DISTRICT MEETING: Commissioner
Estep reported that the TAC 5 District officials had elected Jerry Bush to serve as the
Districts representative to the ICRMP Board of Directors. ‘

SOUTHEASTERN DISTRICT HEALTH DEPARTMENT — EMPLOYEE FLU SHOTS:
Clerk Steinlicht reported that the Southeastern District Health Department has flu shots
available for County employees at a cost of $10.00 each. Moved by Commissioner
Estep, seconded by Commissioner Chapman, to offer flu shots to County employees at
County expense ($10.00 per shot). Carried.

Adjourned. .
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